
Marketing and Communications 

January 27, 2016 

VIA EMAIL 

Mr. Kirk Allen 
P.O. Box 593 
Kansas, IL 61933 
Kirk@illinoisleaks.com 

Dear Mr. Allen: 

425 Fawell Blvd. 
Glen Illinois 37-6599 

On January 20, 2016, the College of DuPage ("College") received your Freedom of Information Act 
("FOIA") request via email dated January 20, 2016. You requested as follows: 

I. Copy of all contracts for a company named JLL, LLC. The contract was executed by Thomas 
Glaser during his employment at COD. 

2. Copy of all RFP' s issued, proposals received, bids etc. related to the above referenced contract. 

With respect to part 2 of your request, the College did not find responsive records. With respect to part I 
of your request, the College previously sent you responsive records. Please be advised that the College 
redacted those records under 5 ILCS 140/7(l)(b). That section states: 

(1) When a request is made to inspect or copy a public record that contains information that is exempt from 
disclosure under this Section, but also contains information that is not exempt from disclosure, the 
public body may elect to redact the information that is exempt. The public body shall make the 
remaining information available for inspection and copying. Subject to this requirement, the following 
shall be exempt from inspection and copying: 

(b) Private information, unless disclosure is required by another provision of this Act, a State or federal law 
or a court order. 

The name of the person responsible for redaction and exemption of the documents is Barb Mitchell, the 
College's Freedom of Information Officer, who consulted with the College's legal counsel on this matter. 
You may ask the Illinois Attorney General's Public Access Counselor (PAC) to review this decision 
concerning your records request, by submitting a Request for Review to the PAC by electronic mail or U.S. 
Mail within 60 days after this response. A request for Review by the PAC should be directed to: 

Public Access Bureau 
Office of the Attorney General 
500 S. 2nd Street 
Springfield, IL 62706 
publicaccess@atg.state.il.us 



The PAC' s telephone number is (217) 558-0486. You also have the right to administrative review by a 
court of law pursuant to Section 11 of the FOIA. 

Very truly y9urs, 

Barbara Mitchell 
College of DuPage 
425 Fawell Blvd. 
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137 
630-942-2373 
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